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Welcome to our new school year...  

Welcome back to a new academic year at Houghton Regis Primary School. I hope you’ve all had a restful, enjoyable 

summer. I’d like to extend a warm welcome to all our returning families as well as to those coming to our school 

for the first time. 

I have been delighted to see how well the children have settled into their new classes this year. It has been lovely 

to see all of the children returning so enthusiastic and positive and looking smart in their school uniforms. Walking 

around the school this week, there has been a calm, purposeful atmosphere and everyone seems happy to be 

back, children and teachers alike. 

For those of you who are new to our school, this is the first of many Friday newsletters. Our newsletters are availa-

ble to download from the website. If you would like a paper copy please ask at the school office. 

Your child may have mentioned some of the improvements we have made to their lunchtime experience. We have 

a new Catering provider and our kitchen staff are working hard to improve the quality of the meals offered to the 

children. We would like to introduce a pre-order system so that children can select their meal in the morning and 

the kitchen know how many of each choice to cook. This way, children should always have the meal of their 

choice. Please use the menu attached to the newsletter to guide your child to make their food choices.  

Date Event 

8/9/17 Year 6 residential 
presentation—
Kingswood  
5.30pm 

4/10/17 School Photos: 
Single and Siblings 

12/10/17 Blue Class Parent 
Assembly  

17/10/17 Parent’s evening 
3.30-6.30pm 

19/10/17 Parent’s Evening  
5-8pm 

20/10/17 Last Day Of Term 

 

 

Exciting News -  

Tesco has picked HRPS to help fund a new school  
allotment for the children.  For the whole of September, 
when you next shop in one of the stores listed please 
ask for a token and drop it into the 'Bags of Help' box 
which is usually located near the main entrance/exit.  We 
will let you know how we do as soon as Tesco informs 
us. 

LEIGHTON BUZZARD            LU7 1ER 
LINSLADE BUZZRD EXP        LU7 2PJ 
LANGDALE EXP                     LU6 3BS 
APPENINE WY LBUZZ EXP   LU7 3XW 
HIGH ST DUNSTABLE EXP    LU6 1LW 


